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September 30, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Mr. George H. Smith, Chief
Fuel Facility / Material Safety Branch

Reference: Letter from Mr. G. H. Smith to Mr. H. V.
Lichtenberger, dated September 4, 1980;
Combined Inspection 70-1100/80-05;30-03754/80-02.

Gentlemen:

This is in response to the above referenced letter in which
you reported an infraction that was determined during your
inspector's visit to our facility on July 9-11, 1980.

Appendix A to the referenced letter reported that a Radiological
Control Committee had not been organized to perform functions
as stated in item 14 of the application for byproduct material
license 06-00217-06. As of this writing the Committee has been
organized and intends to complete its annual audit function by
October 31, 1980.

Very truly yours,

H. V. Lichtenberger
Vice President - Nuclear Fuel
Nuclear Power Systems - Manufacturing
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